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10/18/2023 
 
RE: PUBLIC RECORDS REQUEST of October 02, 2023, Reference # W013383-100223 
 
Dear Bradley Quest, 
  
The following record was identified in response to your request: 
  
  

 

Other requested statistics are not tracked by UF.  Individual patient records are 
confidential and exempt pursuant to 474.2167, Fla. Stat.   

This completes the public records request. 
 
Sincerely, 
University of Florida Public Records Request Center 
  
The University of Florida received a public information request from you on October 02, 
2023. Your request mentioned: 
 
"Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
I am a veterinarian who consults and does research in the animal health industry. Our 
consulting firm has been collaborating with the FDA and other researchers on the canine 



diet-associated Dilated Cardiomyopathy topic. The U. of Florida College of Veterinary 
Medicine has also collaborated with the FDA in providing data. We are requesting the 
following information from the U. of Florida veterinary teaching hospital under the Florida 
Freedom of Information Act: 
 
1. The veterinary cardiology service's annual overall new case numbers for each year 
between 2002 through 2019. 
 
2. The veterinary cardiology service's annual new cases of DCM diagnosed for each year 
between 2002 through 2019. 
 
3. Cardiology examination results including echocardiogram results for each case 
requested in #2 above. This particular request excludes all information for each case that 
is legally protected such as pet and pet owner identifying information. 
 
Thank you, 
Bradley Quest, DVM 
Principal Veterinarian 
BSM Partners, LLC" 

 
To monitor the progress or update this request please log into the Public Records Center. 
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